

SOUTH BADDESLEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL



South Baddesley, Lymington, Hampshire, SO41 5RP Tel: (01590) 626243 Headteacher: Mrs Anne Moir Email: adminoffice@southbaddesley.hants.sch.uk www.southbaddesley.hants.sch.uk

Friday 7th May 2021

Dear parents,

At last – a beautiful sunny Friday! I hope that you are enjoying the sunshine as much as we are in school today.

After School Club and Sports Clubs

I hope that many of your children have been able to participate in one of our after school activities this week. All of the clubs have been busy this week and it has been wonderful to feel the school start to ease back to some more normal activities for the children. Please remember if you do want to book either breakfast club or an after school activity, this can be done via scopay. We can take bookings on the day via the school office but spaces may need to be restricted.

Royal Mail Heroes Competition

Today children across the school should bring home a competition entry form for a Royal Mail stamp designing competition. The children have been asked to think about who their heroes have been throughout the coronavirus pandemic and design a stamp to commemorate this. There is a letter attached for parents to explain this competition further.

The closing date is Friday 28th May but entries should be returned to school for Wednesday 26th May so that we can collate entries and send them off. The competition sounded like a great opportunity to reflect on the roles and help of others, as well as to get creative. I hope that many SBS children are able to enter.

Friends updates

Please remember to send your recipes for the SBS Cookbook in. Recipes can be sent directly to Catriona Hoyle: <u>Catriona.hoyle@hotmail.co.uk</u>











SOUTH BADDESLEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL



South Baddesley, Lymington, Hampshire, SO41 5RP Tel: (01590) 626243 Headteacher: Mrs Anne Moir Email: adminoffice@southbaddesley.hants.sch.uk www.southbaddesley.hants.sch.uk

East Boldre Bus

Sadly Mr. Lomax is unable to come to school at the moment. Mr. Lomax does a critical job for us driving our minibuses to and from school. We are in the process of organising an interim plan as quickly as we can but in the meantime, thank you so much for the support and patience of all of the bus families this week. We wish Mr. Lomax a speedy return!

Google Classroom and school website

Please remember to keep an eye on Google Classroom as I know staff post homework and sometimes messages to families here. All of our plans for the summer term curriculum and home-learning projects are also available on the 'class' pages of our school website.

Thank you to SBS children

I know that we award children Explorer points and our Friday awards but every day I am so aware of how many children at our school work hard to be the best they can be, but more than that, they are kind and thoughtful towards others. I've just been outside with KS2 and as I've walked along I have seen an awesome game of football (girls and boys) with one of our new sports coaches Mr. Jack, children in the quiet area drawing in sketch books, some children are gardening with Miss. M, there are children playing imaginatively – including some pirates in Gruffalo! The SBS children are a pleasure to work with – so thank you!

Friday Explorer Awards

Gruffalo - Minnie Mackenzie

Minnie has worked so hard in phonics this week and she is also a brilliant phonics partner!

Elmer – Bear Hardy

Bear always tried hard but this week he has tried incredibly hard with his writing. Miss. Simkins said he even listened into another child's feedback and then independently gave it a go himself.











SOUTH BADDESLEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL



South Baddesley, Lymington, Hampshire, SO41 5RP Tel: (01590) 626243 Headteacher: Mrs Anne Moir Email: adminoffice@southbaddesley.hants.sch.uk www.southbaddesley.hants.sch.uk

Paddington – Emilia Burke

For settling in so well to Team Paddington and writing a wonderful story about an ostrich!

Tulane - Skyler McNeill

For a brilliant week of mathematics both in lessons and during early morning maths.

Shadow – Ella Fabian

For amazing mathematics and scoring 100% in her hot task.
*Well done Henry Nurton too – who also scored 100% great effort!

Aslan – Stephanie Hoyle

For a beautifully written diary entry from the point of view of Sophie in Rooftoppers. Miss. Scott was so impressed with Stephanie's empathetic ideas.

Wishing you all a lovely and hopefully sunny weekend. See you all next week. Warm regards Anne Moir







